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Smarden Gardeners' Society 
FOR EVERYONE WHO HAS A LOVE FOR ALL THINGS GARDENING 
  

 
On Saturday June 10th, 2023 the Society organised a full day outing to RHS Wisley 
in Surrey utilising Wealden Wheels.  Despite the very hot weather a great day was 
enjoyed by everyone.  

A selection of photos from the day are shown below.  One of the highlights being the 
Glasshouse with desert, and tropical displays 
 
The Smarden Gardeners’ Society is an Affiliate Member of RHS. 
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